
Uniting Parents has partnered with Amerigroup Health Plan to provide families 

of children with disabilities a family fun activity this summer.   

Amerigroup is sponsoring the Family Fun Day at Wonderland in Amarillo on 

8/12/23 and our 12th edition of the CSHCN Resource Handbook. 

Please join us in saying thank you to Amerigroup representatives on August 12th 

at Wonderland and join us for the festivities.  You may contact Maria Garcia, 

Program Director at 806-337-1700 ext. 212 for more information on these 

activities.    

Thank you, Amerigroup for your sponsorship! 

To learn more about Amerigroup HealthPlan, click the link:   

www.myamerigroup.com/TX 
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